
MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP IN HONOR OF..

LUPITA ENRIQUEZ
“No matter how successful you are, don't forget where you came from.”

Student Name:

Parent/Guardian Name:

Mailing Address:

College/University Attending:

Intended Major/Study:

Due Date: March 20th, 2023

Announcing the Recipient: April 3rd, 2023



An individual in the 2023 Graduation Class will have the opportunity to receive a book

scholarship in the amount of $250.00 in honor of our beloved Lupita Enriquez. In order

to qualify for this scholarship your intended major/study has to be in the field of

criminal justice/law enforcement/political science,music/athletics/coaching/education,

or nursing/medical.

These are the careers Mrs. Enriquez valued since her children studied the same careers

and are active members of our community. Our mother had many life lessons she shared

with us. One of the lessons she drove across to all of us was to never forget where

you come from.

To complete this application you must fill out the requirements above this statement.

You will also need to submit an Essay or Video on your take on her life lesson. We are

looking for an individual that has pride in their community and will represent Karnes

City no matter where they go in life.

Please submit your form, and essay or video via email to the following email address…

enriqueztrent@gmail.com

Thank you for applying for this scholarship and keeping our Mother’s legacy alive

through the power of education.

- The Enriquez Family

Louie Enriquez

Coach Michael Enriquez, Athletic Director

Kelli Moreno, LVN/ADON/MDS

Hon. Trent Enriquez, Justice of the Peace Pct. 3 Judge


